
04/02/2021 

MRS Michelle Barraclough 
1 / 1073 PITTWATER RD 
COLLAROY NSW 2097 
michelle@barracloughco.com 

RE: DA2021/0004 - 1121 Pittwater Road COLLAROY NSW 2097

As a local Collaroy business, I took a keen interest in the work going on in the old bank 
building on the corner of Collaroy St and Pittwater Rd. I've had a look at the plans for the new 
veterinary hospital and was really pleased to see that the integrity of this heritage building will 
be maintained. I think the vet hospital will be an excellent, long term addition to the area. It will 
be good to see that beautiful heritage building being used by a reputable, long term tenant. 

Sent: 4/02/2021 6:30:29 AM
Subject: Online Submission


